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IMPACT STATEMENT 

Legislation title: Appeal of Renee Mercado against the noise variance granted to Café 
Nell to add two speakers located at the corner of NW 20th and 
Kearney 

Contact name: Deborah Scroggin 
Contact phone: 503-865-6262
Presenter name: Paul Van Orden 

Purpose of proposed legislation and background information:  
The purpose of this Council item is to provide the appellant and neighbors the opportunity 
to appeal the City's Noise Control Officer's Noise Variance/Permit#4642956 granted to 
Café Nell to add two speakers located at the corner of NW 20th and Kearney. Appeals to 
City Council of variance decisions may be submitted by the "applicant, their legal 
representative, any affected neighborhood association or any person who has submitted 
oral or written testimony on the application" per Portland City Code Subsection 18.14.020 
I.1. Per Code Subsection 18.14.020 I.3., the Auditor upon receipt of an appeal shall place
the matter on the agenda.

Financial and budgetary impacts: 
This Council item will not generate or reduce current or future revenue coming to the City. 
There are no costs to the City as a result of the Council item. 

Community impacts and community involvement: 
Public notification of the Café Nell noise variance application was required per the Noise 
Control Officer's decision. No future public involvement is anticipated or considered 
necessary for this Council item. After the City Council has made its decision on this appeal, 
there is no further opportunity for public involvement at the City level. 

100% Renewable Goal: 
N/A 

Budgetary Impact Worksheet 

Does this action change appropriations? 
 YES: Please complete the information below. 
 NO: Skip this section 
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